

THE CENTER FOR LEARNING AND LEADERSHIP

Dr. Irving Greenberg PRESIDENT

Irvin Frank

Edwin M. Ellman VICE CHAIRMAN

Harvey Arfa SECRETARY

Lee H. Javitch Ben Zion Leuchter Neil Norry FORMER CHAIRMEN

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Harry Mancher

Jeffrey Boyko

Dr. Shlomo Riskin scholar, Clal

Joshua Samborn EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

r. Irving Greenberg Shlomo Riskin OUNDING RABBIS April 3, 1984

Dear David,

There was a time not so long ago, when we met to undertake a project that seemed overwhelming: a liturgy of the Holocaust. It was the wisdom of some that the project would not be accomplished in a single moment, and consequently, we resolved to undertake a series of mini projects.

The first of those mini projects has now been completed. Our thanks, in particular, to Michael Strassfeld for his diligent work, that combined with the resource center staff and the liturgy committee to produce "The Fifth Child."

The next project will be either a ritual of the wedding ceremony or a liturgy and ritual of the High Holidays.

It would be great to have you be a part of this project.

nal do

Gary Schoenberg Rabbinic Fellow

Dr. Irving Greenberg

GS/yb